
CASELAP PARTICIPATES AT AFRICAN CLIMATE CHANGE 
WORKSHOP AT UNIVERSITY OF GHANA, LEGON 

 

CASELAP Faculty Dr. Robert Kibugi travelled to Accra, Ghana at the end of September to 
attend an African Climate Change Workshop to discuss the concept of Earth Systems 
Governance, and possible collaborative research areas. The workshop brought together scholars 
from Kenya, Uganda, South Africa, Nigeria, Ghana, Netherlands and Sweden. Supported by 
START (www.start.org), the Workshop was hosted by the Institute for Environmental Studies 
and Sanitation at the University of Ghana. START (http://start.org/news/upcoming-event-
climate-change-good-governance-workshop-africa) was represented by Mr. Senay 

Habtezion, while Prof Chris Gordon from the University of Ghana chaired the proceedings. 

The two day workshop, held between 23-24 September 2013, resulted in several outcomes that 
are important to the research agenda of CASELAP, and the University of Nairobi. The 
participants will develop a Discussion paper to be published in a peer reviewed journal. Also, an 
African Chapter to undertake Earth Systems Governance research was formed. In order to 
advance sharing knowledge and research, participants resolved to develop an interactive web 
portal to serve as a repository, sharing and dissemination too. 

 


